
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
10

th
 October 2012 

 

Dear Parents  

 

We know this is very early to be thinking about Christmas Lunch but the 

kitchen need to know numbers so the food can be ordered. 

 

We would like to extend the invitation to all children who normally bring a 

Packed Lunch to have a Christmas Lunch which is being served on Thursday 

20
th
 December. 

 

Please complete and return the bottom of this letter no later than Monday 5
th
 

November.  ONLY if your child normally has a packed lunch and you would 

like him/her to have a Christmas Lunch on Thursday 20
th
 December.   

 

Menu 

 

Traditional Roast Turkey 

Or Vegetarian Roast 

With seasonal accompaniments 

 

Pease and Carrots 

Roast or Creamed Potatoes 

Or Festive Speciality Ice Cream 

Or 

Selection of Seasonal Fruits 

 

The cost of the meal is £1.90 payable at time of ordering  

 

 

PLEASE NOTE IT WILL NOT BE POSSIBLE TO TAKE ORDERS AFTER  

5
th 
NOVEMBER 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

 

I would like my child ____________________________________    Class ________ 

 

To have a Christmas Lunch on Thursday 20
th
 December 2012 

 

I enclose £1.90                

 

Signed_________________________________ Parent/Guardian 

 


